
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

As you are aware, as a school we adopted the Little Wandle Letters and Sounds 

Revised scheme at the beginning of the academic year. This programme is being 

taught across EYFS and KS1 for phonics and reading. We would like to invite you in to 

school to introduce you to the scheme and explain how you can help to support 

your child at home.  

 

We will be holding parent/carer meetings in the lower hall on the following dates: 

 

Reception parents/carers: Tuesday 1st November 2022 at 3.30pm 

Year One and Two parents/carers: Tuesday 8th November 2022 at 3.30pm 

 

The aim of each meeting is to give you information about the Little Wandle Letters 

and Sounds Revised scheme. We feel this is a great opportunity for you to 

understand our approach to phonics and early reading teaching and how you can 

further support your child at home. Although your child will be taught to read at 

school, you can have a huge impact on their reading journey by continuing their 

practise at home. During the meetings, there will be opportunity for you to ask any 

questions that you have.  

 

Please do not worry if you are unable to attend, we are happy to discuss the 

scheme with you after school, when it is convenient.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support, 
 

Mrs Henderson 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


